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Mylan Provides Statement in Response to Reuters Article, “Mylan seeks deal for German Merck's
consumer products unit: sources,” Dated April 13, 2018

April 13, 2018
Although it's Mylan’s policy to not comment on rumors or speculation, given the egregious inaccuracy of reports issued this

morning, the company is compelled to confirm that the Reuters article is untrue.



